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Testimony

 

Just read the article about passing legislation for cameras in the facilities. Why is Halawa not included?
There are drug and sex trafficking running rampant and inmates sexually exposing themselves to staff.
The sex trafficking mostly involves transgender inmates but other vulnerable inmates as well. Do you not
care about our transgender inmates? Do our vulnerable male inmates not deserve consideration? Do our
staff, especially females working with male inmates not deserve protection as well? When you have an
acting chief of security at HCF allowing all this to happen and is the one ensuring coverups are
successfully, there will continue to be more victims of sexual assaults and more deaths from the drug
trafficking and overdoses. When does the commission and state start caring about Halawa? Why are
they constantly left out? Do something. Every time I have tried to speak up I have been retaliated against.
I have been threatened, harassed, and silenced. It doesn’t help when I have zero support from
administration, legislators, and a commission who is supposed to be protecting staff and inmates. Shame
on you.
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